
 

 

Holiday Closure: September 4, 2023 

PROVIDER NOTICE: AUGUST 31, 2023 
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Community Behavioral Health (CBH) will be closed on Monday, September 4, 2023, in 

observance of Labor Day.  

Please note that CBH Member Services (888-545-2600), the Philadelphia Crisis Line 

(Mental Health Delegates, 215-685-6440), and the Psychiatric Emergency Services (PES) 

Line (215-413-7171), will remain open, as these departments operate 24 hours per day, 7 

days per week. 


